


sewer. A large portion of this property has already been through primary and secondary
plats and has been approved for extension of city services. Owners of this acreage are
Bunker Farms LLC, Southwest Development LLC, and DVK Foundation. The approved
site for the new city water tower is on this parcel.

Parcel 3 — This parcel is on the Southeast corner of the interchange and is highly visible
and an excellent development site for a major entity that needs [-69 exposure with easy
access. Any business of this magnitude would require city sewer and water. The
extension of these services to this area is being considered in the 11-A Project. The
owner of this property is Auburn Cordage LLC.

Parcel 4 — This forty acre parcel is under option to purchase and a request for zoning
change to permit a Motorsports Country Club has been submitted. It is planned that this
development would have condo garages, club house, etc. which would need sewer and
water. The owner of this property would be Bunker Farms LLC.

Parcel 5 — This parcel has recently been acquired and a development plan has not been
determined. The access piping for utilities crossing 11-A will be on this property and
sewer and water will be readily available.

We have started to aggressively pursue the development and marketing of these
properties. In order to maximize the potential it is important for us to have the sewer and
water at the site and to have the ability to have some flexibility in the platting and usage
of the available land. It would seem that working with one entity to achieve that goal
would be the best alternative.

We trust that you will give consideration to our request and allow us to become a part of
the city’s expanded jurisdiction. Should you have questions or need additional
information, you may contact me at your convenience.
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